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RE: Discharge of Development Resolution at PID 00003954

Dear Carl,

On behalf of United Gulf Developments Limited I am applying to discharge the Development 
Resolution registered on PID 00003954. The Resolution was registered June 21, 2001 as 
Doc#21006.

The Resolution is related to approval for the MetroPark parking garage, which now sits on its 
own lot with its own separate registration of the Resolution.

The subject site is the location of the proposed “Skye Halifax” project approved by site 
plan approval at the November 14, 2019 Design Review Committee meeting. The current 
application is simply an administrative request in order to clear the subject site for issuance 
of permits related to the Skye Halifax project. Enclosed you will find a copy of the application 
form; however, I have not enclosed any additional supporting material as this is a request for 
discharge.

This request is in keeping with the Downtown Halifax Municipal Planning Strategy and Land Use 
By-law because it enables a proposal approved under those documents.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you require and further information.

Sincerely,

Original Signed

Ian Watson 
Senior Planner

January 12, 2021




